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Herzliche Einladung an Geflüchtete 
Heartfelt Invitation to all refugees  

 
 
We love to offer you our sports hall as a huge playing area 
with lots of space for all children & adults to practice 
gymnastics and / or play games. 
Date/Time:  Friday,    01.04. and 08.04.2022,  

         14.30 - 16.30  
 

Location:      TSV sports hall/gymnasium 
                       Lindenstraße 50, 31535 Neustadt 
 
Translators will be available. 
A Covid-19 Test should be done in advance. Test kits will 
also be provided by “TSV Neustadt”, as a last minute 
chance.  
 
We are looking forward to meeting you! 
 

http://www.tsv-neustadt.net/
mailto:info@tsv-neustadt.net

